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THE FRIDAY NOTES 
Lloyd Harbor School • February 6, 2015 

' 

SIL FAMILY WORD FOR FEBRUARYa ANGER 

OUOTE OF THE WEEKa "We mal:?e a living by what we get, but we mal:?e a life by what we give." 
by Winston Churchill 

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS• Katie Engel and Lily Walford (3Cr) 
LHTV MUSICIANS• Jae!:? Gladowsl:?y, Johnny McNicholas, Ben Bruno, Ben Kiely 6C 
SCHOOL STORE1 Ryan Koeningsberger and Sadie Henvey (3Co) 
BUS CALLERS• Liette Dussol & Grant Laffey (68) 

Monda" 
2/9 

Tuesday Board of Education Meeting SPM 

2/10 

Wednesda" Caribou Math Contest 

2/11 Grade 3 Engeman Theatre 9:30-12 
Grade 5 Little Shelter Presentation 
2C & 2P Mini Main Street in LT 10-11 
2R & 2C Mini Main Street in LT 12:15-1:15 

Thursdal' LHSPTG Meeting 

2/12 Grade 4 Colonial Day in Gym 1:30-3 

Frida" 
2/1S 
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BOARD OF EDUCATION 
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 10th, at Spm at the DO. 

LHS SCHOOL STORE 
Please stop by the LHS School store in the LHTV Newsroom (Room 107). We are fully stocl:?ed and selling long­
sleeved shirts, wallets, stuffed lions, pencils, pens, erasers, sticl:?ers, and mood rings! 

STUDENT COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES 
There will be a meeting this upcoming Monday, February 9th at S:OOam in the cafe. All representatives and 
officers must attend! 

ANUNCIOS DE FLES 
The sixth grade FLES students have worRed very hard to create their very own Spanish avatars. They did a 
fantastic job creating them via the VoRi website and describing them, en espanol. Please stop by the FLES wing 
to taRe a looR at these beautiful projects! iMuchas gracias! :-) 

SELECT CHORUS 
Select Chorus will begin again on Friday, Feb 27th. 
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INCLEMENT WEATHER RESULTING IN CHANGES IN AM PROGRAMS 
As we continue through the winter season, please be mindful of the following: 

o If we have a delayed opening, all before-school activities are cancelled. 
o When we return to school after a 'snow day', please checl:? website for information about morning programs. 

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP•OFFS 
Parents - please do not bring your children to school before 8:30 AM unless they have a specific activity. We do 
not have personnel to monitor early drop-offs. Than!:? you for your cooperation. 

BOXTOPS 
We have collected over 4,000 box tops so far this year! Our goal is to reach 12,000 by June, so please continue to 
bring them in and deposit them in the container outside the LHTV Newsroom! Than!:? you for all your efforts! 

EMERGENCY CHANGES IN TRANSPORTATION 
If a situation arises where you must mal:?e a change in your child's afternoon dismissal from school and you 
e-mail us in the office, we will respond to your e-mail so you will !:?now it has been received. If you do not receive 
a response, please follow up with a telephone call to checl:? if it was received. 

FROM THE LHS/PTG 
Boob Fair 

Amy Howell and Pam Bell would lil:?e to than!:? everyone for an amazing Boo!:? Fair! It was challenging with the 
weather situation but we all pulled through and it was a huge success! The children had fun and purchased some 
really great bool:?s! Special thanl:?s to Jen Reim for such an amazing bulletin board! Than!'.? you to all our fantastic 
and dedicated volunteers! We couldn't have done it without you! Additional thanl'.?s to our parents for being so 
understanding with the schedule changes! Last but not least, than!'.? you to the Main Office, Mrs. Massimo and Mr. 
Gray for mal:?ing it all come together! Till next year! 

The PhHanthropsr Committee 
The LHS*PTG are pleased to announce a new Committee that has recently been formed - "The Philanthropy 
Committee". Please loo!'.? for a flyer that was sent home and contact Paris Pappas at bauries123@yahoo.com or 
Kim Weiss at Kim@l'.?imweiss.com if you have any questions or want to get involved. Save the date for the next 

LHS*PTG meeting, Thursday, February 12th at 9:15am. Terri Coyle will be presenting on CPR/First Aid. 

Sixth Gradert • Yearboob 
Get srour pictures in the pearboob! The Yearbool'.? Staff invites students and parents to submit photos for the 
yearbool'.?. We are lool:?ing for a baby photo, 2nd grade portrait, 5th and 6th grade play, 4th through 6th grade 
concerts and 2nd through 6th grade field days, Halloween, class trips, Symbols of America, Luau, Colonial Day, 
Philadelphia trip, classroom celebrations, and Science Fair. Our photographers can't be everywhere. Help us get 
as many photos as possible to create a terrific boo!'.? everyone will want to have. Here is how you can submit 
photos online: Go to https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login If it does not automatically log you into the 
site, enter username: 401854101. Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload. Enter information about the 
photo and provide contact information in case the staff needs additional information. Clicl'.? "Save Details". It's 
that easy! Submit your photos today! The last day to submit photos is 03/01/2015. The Yearbool'.? Staff will review 
all photos and determine final yearbool'.? content. We cannot guarantee all submissions can be used in the boo!:?. 

PTGBoard 
The Nominating Committee are busy putting the slate together for the next LHS*PTG for Sept 2015 but in the 
meantime, if you would be interested in a board position, please send an email to Carol Kessler at caroll'.?es 
@optonline.net. and she will pass your details on to the Nominating Committee. 

Earth Dasr Celebration 
We are loo!'.?ing for volunteers to help with our LHS Earth Day Celebration planned for April. Planning has 
already begun. Anyone interested in helping out should contact Heather Spehr at lanespehr@hotmail.com or 
Dawn Flower at dawn flower@gmail.com. 



Aladdin Schedule- Week of: February 9. 2015 

Keep up the great work! It is imperative that you attend every single rehearsal for the 
full length of time. 

***Please read carefully. Every single cast member is called every day this week. 
Some characters will have to stay late (until 6:30). All of the late dismissal times are 
italicized in bold print. Please note that the entire cast is called until 6:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, February 12. Thank you in advance for staying late. We realize that 
these are long days, but when you see the magic that happens on opening night, it will 
all be worth it! 

Tuesday- February 10, 2015: 
3:15-5:30- FULL CAST- Finish Act 1 
(Prince Achmed scenes (Danny B.) , finish choreography for "Babkak, 
Omar, Aladdin, Kassim", proprietor scene, Sultan and Jasmine scene (pg. 
34 ), review all musical numbers) 
***Bell Boys, Aladdin, Genie, Proprietor ljack G.), Abu and jasmine 
need to stay late- until 6:30 to finish choreography for "Friend Like 
Me" and to do the proprietor scene. 
***Tappers- be sure to bring your socks! 

Thursday- February 12. 2015: FULL CAST LATE DAY-

3:15-6:30- FULL CAST-Act 1 Run-through- Fill in any gaps 

Friday- February 13. 2015: 
3:15-5:30- FULL CAST- Finish "Friend Like Me" 
****Genie, Aladdin and Abu- Need to stay late- until 6:30 Scene right 
after friend like me and Act 1 Finale 
***Tappers- be sure to bring your socks! 

****Lines and Soni;:s for Act II must be memorized by February 23. 2015! 

Participation Fee .. .lf you have not paid your participation fee of $50, please 
send payment to the main office in an envelope labeled with your name and 
class ASAP. Checks should be made out to LHSPTG-Lloyd Harbor Theater 
Arts. 



For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor 

Library's Youth Services Department. Registration Required! 

Celebrate Valentine's Day at the Library! 

Valentine's Day Chocolates 

Monday, February 9 & Tuesday, February 10 

4:30p.m. 

For children in grades K-6 

Valentine's Day Chocolates for Little Ones 

Wednesday, February 11 2pm 

For children ages 2-5 with adult 

Valentine's Day Cards 

Friday, February 13, 3:30 p.m. 

For children of all ages 

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services librarian 
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820 

For Adults! Programs for Grown-Ups from Cold Spring Harbor 

Library's Information Services Department 

PLANNING FOR WINTER RECESS'JR.EMEM­
BER THE fllEE MUSEUM PASSES AV AILA-

Our complete roster includes: • Long Island Museums: 

-------, 
I Note: Reservations can I 
I be taken up to three I 
I months in advance of I 
I your desired date, I 
I subject to availability. I 

L - - - - - - .,,.. 

; * Cold Spring Harbor Fish Hatchery 
•*Cradle of Aviation Museum 
* Heckscher Museum of Art 
*Long Island Children's Museum 

· * Nassau County Museum of Art 
*Old Westbury Gardens 
*Suffolk County Vanderbilt Museum & 

; Planetarium 
• * The Whaling Museum & Education Center 
. of Cold Spring Harbor 

VANDERBILT 
Mansion I Museum I Planetarium 

Long •~land Children's MuJeum 
. ............ ...... .............. . ,. ... ,,,.,,,., 

. New York Museums 
•*American Museum of Natural History 
* Intrepid Sea, Air & Space Museum 
* Solomon R. Guggenheim Museum 

• (also admits to the Brooklyn Museum) 

For more information about any Adult Program, contact Information Services 
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820. 



COLD SPRING HARBOR 

LIBRARY 
& ENVIRONMENTAL CENTER 

9S Harbor Road 
Cold Spring H!Nbor, NY 11724 

63,.$2-6820 

Over a million young people experience homelessness in the United States every year. One item 
they often request? A pair of jeans. 

Age, gender, color, size, new or gently used - doesn't matter! Please consider donating this 
essential clothing item for kids and teens in need. 

There is a collection box in the Main Lobby of the Library, and will remain there until Saturday, 
February 14, 2015. One of our fantastic teen volunteers is running this drive, and we are thrilled to 
help her - and all those kids - out. 


